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A request by David Bohn of BFH Group requesting review and approval of Site Plan, Landscape, Photometric
and Elevation plans for a proposed 318 town-home style unit, multi-story, multi-family development on
approximately 16.10 acres located at the southeast corner of Stonegate Road and Alan Stephens Parkway,
which is north of the Maricopa-Casa Grande Highway in the City of Maricopa. DISCUSSION AND
ACTION.
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